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PO Box 313 Mt. Vernon, 62864

(618) 246-8822
frederickeugeneyoungwgmail.co

arch 18, 2021

Samantha Orrill
10 Meadowlark Ln
Woodlawn, IL. 62898

Dear Ms. Orrill:

We're the Youngs, Fred and Claudine and we live here in Mt. Vernon, lllinois. We hope you

are faring well during these troublesome times.

The purpose of our letter is two-fold: First, given our current circumstances, we want to share
a word of comfort and reassurance that God does care for us. Jeremiah 29:11 makes this point:
“For | know the plans | have for you, this is the LORD’S declaration, plans for your wellbeing, not for

disaster, to give you a future and a hope.” How heartwarming.

The 2nd reason for writing is to invite you to a very important event. On March 27, millions
around the world will gather to commemorate the death of Jesus Christ which occurred 1,988 years
ago in the Spring of 33 C.E. His death provides a sure basis for our hope. The enclosed invitation
provides details for this event and a special talk the weekend before. Because of the pandemic,
these public meetings will not be held in person. We have reserved a section for you and your
family in our virtual Zoom forum where you can observe the program from the safety of your own
home. Please call my personal number at (618) 246-8822 so that a link to the event can be

provided. We sincerely hope that you will be able to attend.

In closing, would you like to have an answer to the questions: What does The Bible say
about pandemics? Is God responsible? I'd like to tell you about a website that is in over one
thousand languages, where millions have found satisfying answers to those very questions.
Additionally, encouraging information is provided on how to deal with the pandemic, isolation, stress

and social unrest. Please enjoy these topics at JW.org. We are looking forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,
Fred & Claudine Young
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